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Law on Gender-neutral Signage for Single-occupant Restrooms
Kicks in March 1
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In the article, "Law on Gender-neutral Signage for Single-occupant Restrooms Kicks in March 1,"

featured in the Los Angeles Business Journal, attorney Karl Lindegren weighs-in on the new state

law requiring businesses to make sure their signs for single-occupant restrooms are gender

neutral.

But businesses that don’t comply could face a potential legal pitfall, said Karl Lindegren, a partner

at Fisher Phillips, which specializes in employment law.

“I could see some enterprising plaintiffs’ lawyers using it as evidence of gender discrimination,”

said Lindegren. 

“I would be surprised if somebody didn’t at least try to raise it,” said Lindegren.

To read the full article, please visit Los Angeles Business Journal.
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